
From: jeffgeisler@msn.com [mailto:jeffgeisler@msn.com]  
Sent: Sunday, September 14, 2014 8:32 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Action alert: Keep the City from going backwards on West Hayden Island commitments 
 
This link is sent to you from http://audubonportland.org 
 
 You are receiving this mail because someone read a page at Audubon Society of Portland and thought it 
might interest you. 
jeffgeisler@msn.com thought that the page Action alert: Keep the City from going backwards on West 
Hayden Island commitments (at http://audubonportland.org/news/sept10-2014 ) might interest you. 
 
 He/she says: 
"Stop all attempts to zone any of West Hayden Island as Industrial! Create real JOBS by CLEANING UP all 
existing BROWNFIELDS! Assist private property owners of BROWNFIELDS to clean-up their land with no-
interest loan programs that stipulate reasonable time frames for development!" 
 
Jeff Geisler 
11614 N Island Cove Ln 
Portland, Or 97217 
 


